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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 9:12 AM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Wallingford Curve

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ellen Delonis < xxxxxxx@me.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 12:36 PM 
To: Hutchinson, Nicholas < xxxxxxx@a2gov.org>; Liu, Luke < xxxxxxx@a2gov.org>; City of Ann Arbor Transportation 
Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Gina Katz < xxxxxxx@gmail.com> 
Subject: Wallingford Curve 
 
Hi Nick, Luke and Transportation Commission, 
 
As residents of Burns Park/Ives Woods, we can see the Wallingford Curve from our property.  Our names appeared on the 
petition to keep the curve intact.  We are in full support of the “All Way Stop Concept” that you have worked with 
residents to develop.  Please move forward with this option! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ellen Delonis and Tricia Kaye 
 
XXXX Copley Avenue 
 
 
 
 
 


